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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 214 extends the terms for members of the Incentive Evaluation Commission and moves the 

beginning of each member’s term from July 1 to January 1. Beginning December 21, 2021, and 

continuing each year thereafter, the measure also requires the Commission to establish a 

schedule of incentives to be evaluated during the following calendar year. Any contractor 

working with the Commission to evaluate incentives shall also be required to provide at least 1 

draft report on each incentive prior to the issuance of the final report.  
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